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Here are the most recent health care related regulatory developments as published in the New
Jersey Register on June 3 and 17, 2013:

On June 3, 2013 at 45 N.J.R. 1400, the State Board of Pharmacy published notice of its
amendments to its regulations and the adoption of new regulations governing compounding
sterile and non-sterile preparations in retail and institutional pharmacies.

On June 17, 2013 at 45 N.J.R. 1563, the Department of Health published notice of its
readoption of the general licensure procedures and standards applicable to all licensed health
care facilities set forth in N.J.A.C. 8:43E.
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